
Each class has a bespoke 
letter available on the school 

website which details the 
basics that children in that 

year group should continue 
to practise at home wherever 

possible.This includes 
reading, spellings, times 
tables and handwriting.
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With schools closed due to the COVID19 crisis, Laxey & Dhoon Schools have produced a 
comprehensive home-learning offer which we hope will support parents and encourage 

children to continue their learning journeys at home.

“Learning at Home” 
Letter for each class

Supplementary learning 
packs for each class

Bespoke home-learning 
activities for each class

Maintaining and building  
sense of school community

A pack of materials and 
resources to support the 
‘basics’ has been made 

available for each class via 
the school websites. These 

are free to download and can 
be printed out at home.

Periodically throughout the 
school closures, Laxey and 

Dhoon have published - and 
will continue to do so - 

bespoke learning activities
 for children to do with 
their parents at home. 

These activities will not 
require a screen and are 

entirely optional.

We don’t believe that 
timetables and mandatory 

activities are helpful to 
families in isolation and 

working from home. 
Therefore we have adopted 

an ‘optional’ approach to 
our support package, but we 

are happy to share and 
celebrate great examples on 

our social media channels.


